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There was no way I could have afforded a lawyer on my own, and the thought of appealing a 
decision in the Tax Court of Canada was very overwhelming.

I am profoundly grateful to Pro Bono Students Canada for having selected 
my case for inclusion in their Tax Advocacy Project in Edmonton. There 
was no way I could have afforded a lawyer on my own, and the thought of 
appealing a decision in the Tax Court of Canada was very overwhelming.

The two law students who directly helped me prepare and present my 
case, Brad Angove and Anthony Morrish, were outstanding. They were 
courteous, patient, respectful, intelligent and professional. The fact that 
these students took so much time to work on my case, while still attending 
law school, reflects their charitable spirit. 

Brad and Anthony researched my case under the supervision of a lawyer 
from Dentons Canada. Brad presented my case in court logically and in a 
very skilled and capable manner. Even the presiding Judge remarked on 
how professional Brad had been. I felt that through PBSC I was given an 
opportunity to put my best foot forward, and to be heard.

It is refreshing and encouraging knowing that philanthropy still does exist, 
particularly in the legal community. The experience of being supported by 
PBSC has lifted my spirits immeasurably and is an experience I will never 
forget.”


